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Due to the increased numbers of electric bikes and scooters now on our roads and being ridden by
many young children who do not know the road rules and adults who choose not to obey them it is
time for action to prevent more accidentsAny scooter or bike including non electric that is using

any road should have at least-A registration plate- Insurance- a licence which has had a road rules
test passedThis is important as with any accident or reporting there needs to be a form of
identification and riders need to be responsible for their actions.Also Someone besides the police
that would have the authority to fine anyone breaking the rules especially in school zones





